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UPCOMING EVENTS
DECEMBER 6, 2021: JACK'S URBAN EATS FUNDRAISER
On Monday, December 6th (4pm-8pm) Jacks Urban Eats, 1005
Galleria Blvd, will donate 20% of Takeout & Pick up orders to
Rocklin Academy Gateway. Please help us by RSVPing to save the
date and inviting a friend (or 2) to eat with you! RSVP & details
here: https://grouprai.se/s192147 (Link can also be found in our
facebook event)

DECEMBER 11, 2021: BARNES & NOBLE FUNDRAISER
Head over to Barnes & Noble and mention Rocklin Academy
Gateway so a portion of your purchase will go back to the school
- no flyer necessary! Tell all your friends and family!

REMINDERS
Make your end of year donation!
Donate to the Annual Giving Campaign by the end of the year for
your 2021 tax deduction, and help us build the funds to get
events going again next school year!

No PSP meetings in December or January. 
Please reach out to the team at GatewayPSPteam@gmail.com if
you have any questions or concerns.

https://grouprai.se/s192147


VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT
Everyone has had to be particularly creative and flexible this
year, and we would like to thank all of our amazing volunteers
that have stepped up this year! We are so grateful for your
involvement! If we goofed and missed anyone in particular,
please know we are grateful for all of our volunteers! You help
make our Gateway community strong! 
Here's a few of our shout outs -- Thank you to all the parents
who have stepped up as leads - Lori Heath, lead room parent
coordinator; Dana Michaeloff, lead music docent and lead
librarian; Janet Smith and Pui Smith, lead art docents; Reshma
Alam, lead historian and yearbook coordinator; Kathy Clark,
auction committee lead.

Thank you to Lou Feliz, our behind the scenes PSP website
volunteer; Michelle Dolan, PSP Pop-Up organizer/creative
outlet/helper; all our PSP Liaisons, Room Parents, Art and
Music Docents; our generous AGC contribution donors,
grandparents who do afternoon pick up, and, families who
support us at our monthly zoom meetings ... we see you all and
appreciate you!

Wishing all of our Gateway Gators a warm, festive, and relaxing
Holiday Season. We'll see you in the New Year!

HELP IS STILL NEEDED!
As the year progresses and as we prepare for hopefully a much
more normal school year next year, the PSP team is starting to
look into planning for more in person events! Please reach out
to GatewayPSPteam@gmail.com if you are interested in
planning the Harvest Festival, family dances, or any other
events that excite you! We need more volunteers and AGC
funds to make events happen - let's all come together as a
community to make some memories!



9%

ANNUAL GIVING CAMPAIGN:
FUNDS BREAKDOWN
See below for how our current funds would break down by - 
Student: $9.88
Student per school day: $0.05
Classroom: $171.25

The AGC has raised 
$12,844*

so far this year!

*as of 11/30

ANNUAL GIVING CAMPAIGN 
AND FAMILY EVENTS

The Parent School Partnership team, our school, and our
families would love to see families events again, but funding is a
crucial part of bringing back these activities! While some events
will be able to happen with just volunteers and saved supplies,
some events like a fall carnival event would require funding for
supplies, games, prizes, etc. - and that's where the Annual
Giving Campaign comes in!

With such a large school, funds are quickly used up by
classroom accounts and ongoing organizational costs.
Supporting the classrooms and campus enhancement are vital,
but we know that building community and offering family
events is also extremely important to our families!

If you'd love to see events like a fall carnival, son/daughter
dances, or other family and community events, please consider
donating to the Annual Giving Campaign. And, if you have any
ideas for events you'd love to see, please reach out to
GatewayPSPteam@gmail.com!

AGC Link: https://gatewaypsp.rallyup.com/gatewayagc-2021



PARENT SCHOOL PARTNERSHIP
CALENDAR OF EVENTS

2021- 2022 

2 - PSP General Meeting
7 - Big Spoon fundraiser

SEPTEMBER

6 - Chipotle fundraiser
7 - PSP General Meeting
17 - Run Rocklin (Team: Rocklin 

Academy Gateway)
28 - Skipolini's fundraiser

OCTOBER

3 - PSP General Meeting
10 - Skipolini's fundraiser

FEBRUARY

7 - PSP General Meeting
24-30 - Spring Auction 

APRIL

2-6 - Teacher Appreciation Week
2-13 - Virtual Book Fair
19 - PSP General Meeting

MAY

2 - Skipolini's fundraiser

JUNE

Website: GatewayPSP.org
Facebook: facebook.com/RAGatewayPSP

Instagram: @RAGatewayPSP
Email: GatewayPSPteam@gmail.com

4 - PSP General Meeting
1-12 Virtual Scholastic Book Fair
18 - Yummy Poké fundraiser

NOVEMBER

Note: We will plan PSP Pop Up events as
able. If you have any ideas for these
events, please email us. We will also
post information on our website & social
media.

6 - Jack's Urban Eats fundraiser
11 - Barnes & Noble event 

DECEMBER

3 - PSP General Meeting
14 - Roller King Family Skate Night 

MARCH





JOIN US AT

ON DECEMBER 11, 2021

Mention Rocklin Academy Gateway at
checkout for a portion of your purchase to
go back to the school - no flyer necessary!



Online shopping also available! Just use
Book Fair ID 12620597 at checkout on

December 11th!

1256 Galleria Boulevard
Roseville, CA 95678


